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EXCHANGE RELEASE 

 

Northern Territory Environmental Protection Authority 
approves Mining Management Plan assessment process for 

the Wonarah Improved Hard Process Project 
 

 
10 June 2013 

 
 
Minemakers Limited (ASX/TSX:MAK) (“Minemakers” or “Company”) is pleased to advise that 
the Northern Territory Environmental Protection Authority (“NT EPA”) has approved a Mining 
Management Plan assessment process for the Wonarah Improved Hard Process (‘‘IHP”) 
Project. This approval is in response to the Notice of Intent for the Wonarah Project 
submitted on 20 December 2012 under the NT Environmental Assessment Act (“EA Act”) 
and is accessible on Minemakers’ website: www.minemakers.com.au.  
 
In view of the intention to address outstanding environmental issues under the Mining 
Management Plan assessment process, the NT EPA has concluded that the IHP Project 
does not require further assessment under the EA Act. 
 
Minemakers previously prepared and processed an Environmental Impact Statement for a 
direct shipping ore project and the terms of approval under that process which remain 
applicable to the IHP Project continue to apply. 
 
Minemakers’ Managing Director, Cliff Lawrenson commented “We are very pleased with this 
approval from the NT EPA as it is an important positive step in the development of the 
Wonarah IHP Project and removes the need for the preparation and processing of an 
additional Environmental Impact Statement and its associated time and cost. The Mining 
Management Plan assessment process by no means diminishes Minemakers’ responsibility 
to adhere to all the terms of approval and recommendations arising out of this process and 
we will develop our Mining Management Plan with diligence and respect.   We salute the NT 
EPA for their practical and decisive approach in this matter”. 
  
 
 
 
Cliff Lawrenson 
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